GENERAL ROSE MEMORIAL HOSPITAL
1050 CLERMONT STREET

DENVER 20, COLORADO

OFFICE OF
MoORRIS L. APPELMAN
EXECUTIVE SECRETARY

March 7, 1958

Dr, Jemes Gaume
Mail No. A 139
The Martin Company
Box 179

Denver, Colorado

Dear Doctor Gsaume:

In accordance with our telephone conversation,
I enclose a copy of the Research Proposal that I discussed with
you.,

I also enclose a copy of a brief address re-
cently given by Dr, Slonim before the Western Mining Conference
here in Denver,

With thanks for your interest,

Sincerely,

4 .., 2y X
Morris L. Appelman
Executive Secretary
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